
Exhibit 21 
Date: 12/18/2020 

 
From: Jc williams [mailto:alisvolat7@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 3:48 PM 
To: Planning Department 
Subject: Pembina request for pipeline permit extension 
 
This Message originated outside your organization. 

 
This permit should be denied. How much more should landowners endure concerning this 
project? Their property rights have been held hostage to a Canadian corporation long enough. 
Pembina and (previously) Veresen have been unable to secure state permits for JCEP. I would 
argue they barely tried. All along the way, they have failed to produce the information and 
scientific background various agencies requested. 
 
The truth is Pembina failed to get the money to fund this project. They needed partners and never 
got them. They needed state permits and never got them. They needed firm long-term contracts 
with gas purchasers and never got them. They promised our Southern Oregon communities jobs 
and we never got them. 
 
Their advertising and public statements often included dates and timetables. All of those have 
come and gone long ago. The expiration date of this permit should not be extended. The 
landowners deserve better. It's time for this permit to go. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention and your service to our county. 
 
JC Williams 
66642 E. Bay Rd. 
North Bend, OR 97459 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


